

## **GHYLLGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY**

with Resource Base for Deaf Children

The Gore, Basildon, Essex SS14 2BG Telephone: 01268 450067 www.ghyllgroveprimaryschool.co.uk

> Headteacher: Mrs R. Tidiman Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L. Morley

22<sup>nd</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Parent Workshop for Reception**

We would like to invite you to attend a Parent Workshop on **Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> October 9.15am – 10.30am.** The session will provide you with information on the teaching and learning in Reception alongside information on the curriculum and how it is implemented. There will also be some time to work alongside your child in the classroom completing a range of fun activities!

We expect the workshop to last just over an hour and hope that you are able to spare some time to join us and learn something new. Staff will also be available to go through Tapestry and show you how to access the app as well as upload photos and videos and answer any questions you may have. If you are unable to attend the workshop, all the information will be uploaded to the school website, and a workshop pack will be sent home.

## <u>Due to space in the classrooms, we ask that only 1 adult per child attends</u> and no younger siblings.

This year there will be a raffle taking place in order to win some special prizes! Raffle tickets will be sold during the workshop. Tickets will be 20p each or £1 a strip (Cash only). The winners will be announced at the end of the workshops.

Yours faithfully	
Miss K McKeon EYFS Leader	
了Please complete the slip below and return to the Parent Workshop for Reception	
Child's Name:	Class:
I will/will not be attending the parent workshop	on Thursday 2 <sup>nd</sup> October
Parent/Carer's name:	

We take data security very seriously and will only use the information provided for the purpose of the provision of Ghyllgrove Community Primary School. Data will be stored securely. To view our full data protection policy please see our school website.













